
Chair Marsh, Members of the Committee - 

I am writing in support of HB 2021 with the -5 and -9 amendments, and want to thank Committee members and workgroup members 
for their hard work developing this important legislation.  As someone who experiences the growing problems with impacts from 
climate change myself, in my family and among friends and neighbors in my community, I feel this bill with the -5 amendment offers 
the best chance of moving Oregon forward in doing its share to reduce greenhouse gas emissions and put systems into effect to 
target the benefits especially to communities that have suffered adversely in the past.

Thank you.


